
To navigate to the course Moving from Bias to Inclusion in a DEI Journey 

Go to MyBSA 

 

Login 

 

  



Click Resources, then Scouting University – Employee Learn Center 

 

  



After March 14th, 2023 you will be able to “Click for details” on the Banner or 

“Assignments” > Moving from Bias to Inclusion in a DEI Journey 

 

The course will launch: 

 


